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EOA’s Position: The Executive Office on Aging (EOA) supports the intent of this measure
provided that its enactment does not reduce or replace priorities within our Biennium Budget
Request.
Fiscal Implications: An unspecified amount would be appropriated to EOA to conduct an
education and awareness campaign on long-term care and an evaluation of the campaign.
Purpose and Justification: This proposal is based on a recommendation of the Hawaii Long-
term Care Commission. EOA is happy to conduct a long-term care education and awareness
campaign, provided that resources are appropriated for this purpose.

We are currently developing a strategy for a public awareness campaign on long-term care.
When completed, we will have a better sense of the cost. We will share our findings once the

details of the campaign and the cost are determined. Thank you for the opportunity to testify.
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To: Committee on Health
Representative Della Au Belatti, Chair

Committee on Human Services
Representative Mele Carroll, Chair

Date: February 5, 2013, Conference Room 329, 11:00 a.m.

Re: HB2 — RELATING TO LONG TERM CARE

Chair Belatti, Chair Carroll and Committee Members:

My name is Steve Tam, Director of Advocacy for AARP Hawaii. AARP is a membership
organization of people 50 and older with nearly 150,000 members in Hawaii. AARP fights on
issues that matter to Hawaii families, including the high cost of long-term care; access to
affordable, quality health care for all generations; providing the tools needed to save for retirement;
and serving as a reliable information source on issues critical to Americans age 50+.

AARP strongly supports HB 2 which requests that the Executive Office on Aging conduct an
education and awareness campaign on long-term care, and appropriates funds.

Need for a Public Education and Awareness Campaign

Many residents are unaware or underestimate the risk of needing long-term care in their lifetime.
Just as most people do not plan for a tsunami and only take action when the wave is imminent;
individual planning for the “Silver Tsunami” due to aging boomers needing long-term care typically
occurs only when immediately needed. Very few Hawaii residents have planned for their long-term
care despite all warning sirens ranging from: the high likelihood of needing long-term care; high
cost of care; personal experiences as caregivers; and limited government assistance to pay or
obtain services.

The 2012 Hawaii Long-Term Care Commission Report concludes that unless residents have basic
information about the risks and costs of long-term care, it is unlikely that people will devote the time
to develop a plan for their long-term care, or to protect themselves by purchasing long-term care
insurance. To motivate people to plan for their long-term care, the Hawaii Long-Term Care
Commission recommended the State of Hawaii conduct a long-term care education and
awareness campaign.

High Risk of Needing Long-Term Care

Hawaii's population is aging rapidly. There are approximately 206,000 people over 65 years old in
Hawaii in 2012, and will increase by 61% to 331,000 in 2032." Approximately 69% of people who
turned 65 in 2005 will need long-term care before they die. Individuals needing long-term care will
on average need help for 3 years, and spend on average 2 years at home, and 1 year in a nursing
or assisted living facility.?
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